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From: Ken Hruska [mailto:kenhruskal23@email.com]

Sent: Thursday, May 09, 2019 12:45 PM

To: Community Development <commdev@BloomingtonMN.gov>
Subject: Planet fitness

To whom it may concern: we feel planet fitness should be allowed to expand. We have been members since
2010 and have enjoyed/benefited by going to the club which is run extremely well. Ken and Dorothy Hruska,
952 884 1718.



